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Mission Statement:  To enrich Danvers Public Schools' educational 
process through a unique partnership comprised of schools, 
community volunteers and businesses. 
 
2014' MEETING DATES       
September 11, 2013 
October 9, 2013 
November 13, 2013 
December 11, 2013 
January 8, 2014 
February 12, 2014 
March 12, 2014 
April 9, 2014 
May 7, 2014 
June 11, 2014 

 

     
DEEP ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DRIVE NOW!! 
New DEEP Membership Guidelines:   
 
Teacher Memberships:  $10 per year 
Non-Teacher Membership:  $20 per year 
Corporate Memberships:  $250 minimum level 
 
New 2014 Members Thus Far: 
Teacher Memberships:                            
Renate Uhlig   Kristina Elizabeth Aste-Mayer 
Kathy Gadzera  Christine Bresnaham 
Seth Kleinman  Michael Gargan 
Nancy Opidee   Jennifer Nowicki 



Melanie Pyle    Melinda Sheehy 
Dawn Marie Wetherbee   
Family Memberships: 
Lisa & Bob Dana 
Sue & Peter Ambrozavitch 
Mark & Erin Strout 
Connie & Paul Pawlak 
Keith & Kim Taverna 
Richard & Joan Santeusanio 
Betty & Larry Pickering 
Kathryn Clunie & Family 
Sharon & Jack McManus 
Elizabeth S. Blake & Family 
Corporate Memberships: 
North Shore Volleyball Club 
Papa Ginos Pizza 
Sun Tae Kwon Do Academy 
Dominos Pizza 
Boston University Metropolitan College 
Kaplan Test Prep and Admissions 
 
Reminder:  Only teachers who are members may 
apply for the Teacher Grants beginning next 
September!  
  
“DEEP Supports Teachers” 
“Teachers Support Deep” 
 
Sign up for next year now!---Either send your check 
payable to DEEP at PO  Box 387, Danvers, MA, 



01923— or Go to the www.supportdeep.org 
website---or forward your check to the office of Mr. 
Mark Strout, Secretary, C/O DHS, 60 Cabot Rd., 
Danvers, MA, 01923. 
 
 
MEETING LOCATION:  People's United Bank Community Room, 7:45 AM.  
All are welcome to join us!  (Located at 16-28 High Street) 
Contact Person---Mr. Mark B. Strout, Secretary, 978-777-8925  X-2215 
 
 
STUDENT OF THE MONTH PROGRAM 
VILLAGE AUTOMOTIVE GROUP-- "KEYS TO SUCCESS PROGRAM"   
 
Members Present:  Matthew Schroeder, Gayla Bartlett, Sharon McManus, 
Diane Langlais,  Lauren Dalis, Silvana Oritz, Kevin Dillon,  Betty Pickering,  Jeff 
Liberman, Julie Maynard, Rita Ward,  Dr. Lisa Dana, Mary Wermers, Connie Pawlak, 
Shannon Harvey,  and Mark Strout. 
 
Minutes:  Motion was made to accept the previous month’s meeting 
minutes and passed unanimously.  
 
Treasury:  Glenn Boutchie had a previous commitment and couldn’t make the 
meeting.  Glenn will present a full Treasurer’s Report at the September meeting, acting 
in the capacity of Vice President. 
 
 
Public Relations: Gayla informed everyone that the Board 
Recognition Evening, which was to take place this past month, has been 
rescheduled to next fall.  At that time, we will recognize the efforts by Past 
President Matt Schroeder for all that he has contributed to DEEP. 
Gayla also requested that board members be called upon in the future to 
represent DEEP at a number of different events, such as elementary open 
houses, beginning in September.   A DEEP table will be set up at Endicott 
Park Day and Oldies Night.   As well, Gayla informed the board that the 
THORPE LIBRARY PHOTOS will be in the Salem Evening News this 
coming week.   Keep an eye out! 
 
 



Thorpe Books Are Here: 
Spring Is Different This Year   The book is on sale for 
just $20 with wonderful illustrations and story telling.  Rita Ward, Principal 
of Thorpe is the contact person.  We hope to raise $65,000 for the new 
Thorpe Library.  Rita also stated that the book will be on sale at the Family 
Festival.  It is a truly wonderful story, and a copy belongs in every household 
in Danvers.  Buy yours now! 
 
Technology Campaign:  According to Jeff Liberman, Director of 
Technology, DEEP has raised over $325,000 for the DHS Technology 
Campaign.  Five (5) labs have been funded thus far.   We still need to raise 
another $150,000.  Labs yet to be named are the CAD, T.V., Music Tech, 
and Digital Photography Labs.   Once again, Matt Schroeder is asking that 
anyone who might have a relative or friend who works for a company 
involved in: Engineering, Digital Photography, Music Technology, or T.V., 
please let us know so that we can get some names of people that we might 
approach for NAMING RIGHTS donations for same.  If anyone wants to 
make a smaller financial contribution of let’s say $5,000 to $10,000, DEEP 
will gladly put a contributor’s plaque on the wall of the individual labs.  
FULL naming rights will cost $50,000!  Spread the word! 
 
Investment Subcommittee:  A motion was made, seconded, 
and passed unanimously for the Investment Subcommittee to meet over the 
summer, if the need arises, to assure that the corporation’s finances are being 
invested wisely. 
 
PLEASE consider becoming a DEEP family member for only $20. Teachers 
have a discounted rate of only $10 annually, which is tax deductible.   It is a 
great way to support a true civic/business/school collaborative effort to 
bring about excellence in our schools!  Purchase your auditorium chair on 
the DEEP website:  www.supportdeep.org 
 
Next meeting is September 11!  We meet at the Peoples United Bank Community 
Room at 16-28 High Street at 7:45 AM.  Meetings guaranteed to last no longer than 1 
hour. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mark Strout, Secretary 
 
 



 


